
 

Lisa Azua 

I am honored to be the Head of School at Holy Spirit 
Episcopal Church and School! I started here in 2019 
and have enjoyed being a part of this amazing school. 

I’ve always had a passion for working with children, 
and Holy Spirit allows me to do that in a loving and 
creative environment. 

I am a native Austinite, and made the move toward 
Dripping Springs in 2005.  At that time, I began work-
ing with children in my home childcare and church pre-
school.  

I graduated from St. Edward’s University in 1996 with 
a BBA.  That is where I met my husband, Art.  We 
have three children who love living in Dripping 
Springs as much as we do. 

Being part of Holy Spirit School has been a joy, and I look forward to watching the 
children grow and learn each day! 


